
 

Report on the  Vijaya-Diwali Sammilani held on 22.11.2020 (Sunday) 

 

The Vijaya-Diwali Sammilani this year was held online on 22.11.2020 (Sunday) 

starting at 5:00. It was attended by about 14 family members including our 

newest and the first online member Pradip/Anindita Das with young Toushini. The 

evening was largely full of lively Adda with few discussions, alongside 

spontaneous performance from almost every one including the youngest ones. 

Although snacks items were missing, there was no lack of stimulants and the 

proceedings went on till about 7:30 PM. 

 

 

 

 


